
Notice
Pursuant to Regulation 29 and 47 of the SEBI (Listing obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulation, 2015, notice is hereby given that a meeting of the 
Board of Directors of the Company is scheduled to be held on Friday, the 3rd 
day of August, 2018 at Corporate Office of the Company at Noida, to consider, 
approve and take on record the Un-audited Financial Results for the quarter 
ended 30th June, 2018.
Investors may visit the website of the Company (www.maraloverseas.com) and 
Stock Exchanges (www.bseindia.com and www.nseindia.com) for details of 
Board Meeting.

By order of the Board
For Maral overseas Limited

Date : 17th July, 2018 Virendra Kumar Garg
Place : Noida (U. P.) company Secretary  - FcS 7321
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